
November 6th, 2019 

Calendar: 

Please note: The bulletin had stated that we have Monday Nov 11th off of school.  We do not.  We are in 

school on Monday. 

November 15th is a 1:00 dismissal.  There is no extended care. 

Save the date for Trivia Night! Nov. 22nd, contact holly-kruger@cdolinc.net<mailto:holly-

kruger@cdolinc.net> for reservations and/or more info. 

Athletic News: 

- Games for the week of November 11th are as follows: Monday Nov. 11 at St. Michaels 7:45 St. Michael 

8th VS Blessed Sacrament 8th. Tuesday Nov. 12 at Blessed Sacrament 6:00 Blessed Sacrament VS 

Cathedral Green 8th. Please check the website www.cysi.org<http://www.cysi.org> for any schedule 

changes. 

Scrip News:  Wow! There were several families that signed up for online Scrip using 

http://www.MyScripWallet.com this week! Thank you for earning for Blessed Sacrament! We hope you 

will love the speed and convenience of ScripNow. It's the same log-in as http://www.ShopWithScrip.com 

to keep it simple. Any questions signing up? Call/text Jill at 435-6158. 

St. John's Uniform Store 

The Uniform Store at St. John's will be open the following dates in November:  November 7th from 6:30 

- 8:00 pm, Tuesday, November 19th from 6:30 - 8:00 pm and Saturday, November 23rd from 9:30 - 

11:00 am. 

Menu 

Monday: Pancakes and eggs, oranges, cheese stick 

Tuesday:  Mac and cheese, peas with carrots, peaches, dinner roll 

Wednesday:  *Cherry blossom chicken, veggie rice, roasted broccoli, mixed fruit (*subject to change) 

Thursday:  Beef taco salad, juice, pears, bosco stick 

Friday: Ham and cheese on flatbread, chips, carrots, flavored applesauce 

Archery News 

-Archery practices will begin Wednesday November 13th (for the experienced shooters) and Thursday 

November 14th (for beginning shooters) from 3:30-4:45 pm.  If your child is interested in participating 

on the Blessed Sacrament Archery Team, please pick up a registration form from the office and turn it in 

along with the archery fee. Thank you, Mr. Stoley. 

Music Notes:  GIRLS' CHOIR: a sincere "Thank you!" to all the girls who offer their beautiful voices to 

enhance our worship. Our GIRLS' CHOIR sings two Saturdays this month --  November 9 and 23. We 

meet in the choir loft at 4:15 p.m. and stay to sing for the 5:30 Mass. ALL 4th through 8th grade girls are 

invited to sing with the Girls' Choir, no experience is necessary, so bring a friend! We offer our love of 

singing to express our gratitude to God. Music, prayer and praise -- a perfect combination! Contact 

Hannah Jo Smith for further information: 

hannahjosmith@yahoo.com<mailto:hannahjosmith@yahoo.com> 

Food Bank 

- The first Tuesday of every month is the Food Bank in the cafeteria from 3:00-4:00.  Our next date is 

December 3rd. Please enter through the NW door. 

Office needs: 

-If you have any ice cream buckets laying around the house, the office is in need of more!  Thank you! 



FOUND: 

- ASUS phone found outside the school 10-23-19.  Please call to describe if you have lost one! 


